
Graduate Administrators Council (GAC)  
Minutes of Thursday, November 4, 2010 

Koch Hall Board Room 
8:30-10:00 a.m.  

 
 
Attending: Brenda Neumon Lewis, Chair, Sarah Snowden, Robert Wojtowicz, Mona Danner, 
Bonnie Van Lunen, Christopher Osgood, Ali Ardalan, David Selover, Osman Akan, Isao Ishibashi, 
Richardean Benjamin, Dennis Gregory, Mary Swartz 
 
Guest



links to the workforce and economic issues that are important to Virginia. She emphasized 
the nominees need to be well into their research to be considered. 
 

Responsible Conduct of Research Procedures 

 Mary Swartz stated that she is working on the reporting aspect of the RCR.  

 Dr. Lewis stated that she will send a reminder of the RCR policy to the Associate Deans and  
GPD’s  to notify all students who matriculated in a graduate program fall 2010 to complete 
the RCR. The fatal hold will be in effect only after 


